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Great Hockey. Guaranteed.

   University of Maine Head Coach Tim Whitehead has apologized to referees assigned by Hockey East for his
behavior following Saturday’s game against Boston University in Orono.

   “We expect our head coaches, like our athletes and officials, to show restraint in the middle of the heat of battle,”
said Hockey East Commissioner Joe Bertagna. “Tim has always conducted himself appropriately. I am pleased he
has acknowledged this uncharacteristic lapse in judgment in this one incident.”
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